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SOCIAL ACTIVITIES - SUMME:TIME GATHERINGS

In June we had a very interesting, informative and well attended
discussion on the problems faced by married Gays. These debates
seem to be rather popular - has anyone got a topic which he or she
would like to have discussed? If so, please let me know and we
shall see if it is suitablé.

Because of holidays, the reconstruction of the White Rock Pavilion
and the prospect of fine summer evenings (LL) our regular Tuesday
meetings throughout July and August will be held in the homes of
some of our members. The dates to note are as follows : 3rd, 17th,
31st.July and l4th 28th August. For locations and further details
see the Diary Page.

On Tth July, Saturday; we have our next disco at Stone Cross. It's
08 il 11.45 pom., bring a bottle and admission £1.50 or £1.00 with
membership card. PLHWASE TAKE AWAY EMPTIES. Help with clearing up
afterwards would also be much appreciated. Again we are providing
our MINIBUS SERVICE to this disco, From HASTINGS, ST.LEBONARDS and
BEXHILL. Details are same as last time - see page three.

Saturday 1lth August sees another MAGIC disco at Hazelpits Farm,
Headcorn. There will probably be a theme but they have yet to decide
this.. If you are intecrestedcontact MAGIC nearer the event.

As usual it will be 9 til 1, take a bottle and glasses (Wot, to see
the talent better with? Ed) and membership card for reduced admission.

The next video evening will be Friday 3lst.August when we are showing
a racy double bill, starting PROMPTLY at 8. Be warned that these
videos contain BAD LANGUAGE. For details of location see Diary.
PLEASE don't forget your 50p towards refreshments at this event.

e have our third important do of the year on Saturday lst Septemeber
with a "BACK TO SCHOOL" fancy dress disco in St.Clement's Caves.

We expect another large turnout as we shall be hosting a National

GCO Conference that same weckend. Tickets for this disco will be
available in advance at £1.75, but members will be able to claim a
50p refund on the door by presenting their cards .. Fancy dress is,
as always optional, the disco is from 8 'til midnight and the premises
are licensed so PLEASE DO NOT bring any bottles into the caves.

To get your tickets in advance either see me personally or write to
the "Social Secretary™ at our usual address, enclosing cheque or
Postal Order (payable to 71066 GCO") and a STAMPED ADDRESSED

ENVELOPE for .the return of your tickets, which should be available
from mid-July. This event will be widely publicised and as there is
an absolute limit on the numbers we are allowed to admit, please make
sure you get yours before the night. (227)

We are two years old in September so we are celebrating with a party on
Tuesday September 1lth. The loeation, for the time being, is to remain
a mystery (even we don't know where at the moment !) WATCE THIS SPACE in
your next newsletter.

Finally, a brief mention of two more discos, 15th September at Headsorn
and 22nd September at Stone Cross.

I hope you have a pleasant holiday if you are going away anywhere
and good weather if you have to stay here. (Like some of us! Ed)

That's all for now [::::::::::]




